
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim meets Dr. Iyad Allawi to discuss latest developments in
the political situation and the upcoming elections

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, met with Vice President Dr. Iyad

Allawi Sunday 11/3/2018.

‎His eminence with Allawi discussed the latest developments in the political situation and the

upcoming election. His Eminence stressed the importance of calmness for holding elections in a

competitive  atmosphere,  and  away  from  prejudice,  political  discrediting  and  negative

generalization.

His eminence called on everyone to assume their responsibilities in order to give the ideal

image of the democratic process, and cooperation among each other to succeed in order to

reflect the maturity of the Iraqi democratic experiment. His eminence pointed out that the

world is looking at Iraq with great respect and it is necessary to invest this reading to work

on building the state and achieving the fourth victory.


